
         
    THE PRESIDENT  
            OF THE  
GENERAL ASSEMBLY   

 

 

2 June 2021 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

Following my official visit abroad, from 25 to 28 May 2021, I have the honour to 

convey herewith the special edition newsletters regarding my meetings and engagements 

in Bangladesh and Pakistan.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 
Volkan BOZKIR  

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and  

Permanent Observers to the United Nations  

New York 

 


